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Carnival Committee Members Needed! 
 
Do you remember the SCA event voted the most 
favorite by our children during the mock election? 
CARNIVAL!! We are in desperate need of volunteers 
to make this year’s event successful. Planning is 
starting soon, so don’t miss out on the fun.  Please 
contact Lisa Loudon at ljloudon@aol.com to learn 
how you can help on the committee.  If we don’t have 
enough willing volunteers we many need to cancel 
the event.   
 
Volunteers Wanted for the Harlem 
Wizards Fundraiser 
 
The Conference of SCAs is seeking a Forest 
volunteer to help with the Harlem Wizards fundraiser 
on May 7, 2017.  If you are interested or would like 
more information, contact Lisa Loudon at 
ljloudon@aol.com.   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Wednesday, January 4 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Popcorn Chicken 
Thursday, January 5 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Mozzarella Sticks 
Friday, January 6 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Cheeseburger  
Monday, January 9 
 SCA Lunch – Pizza 
 Kindergarten Round Up Week Begins 
Tuesday, January 10 
 Pomptonian Lunch – French Toast Sticks 
Wednesday, January 11 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Spaghetti 
Thursday, January 12 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Popcorn Chicken 
Friday, January 13 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Nachos  
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 Reminder Corner 
 
√ Kindergarten Round Up Week begins January 

9th. 
√ School Closed: January 16th for Martin Luther 

King, Jr Day. 
√ Save the Date: The next SCA Meeting will be 

held Monday, January 23rd, 7:30pm cafe   
√ As the temperatures drop, please remember to 

dress your child(ren) appropriately.  Recess will 
be held outside if it is above 32°F. 
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Kindergarten Round Up!  
 
Next week beginning January 9th, we are asking all 
families with children who will be turning 5 on or 
before October 1, 2017, to register for Kindergarten! 
An information letter and enrollment forms are 
available in the office and on the Forest Ave website 
(scroll down to Announcements) 
 
To register your child, you will need an enrollment 
form, original birth certificate (we'll make a copy), 
along with the following proof of residency:  
1. Proof of Domicile: a current lease, deed, or 
property tax bill AND  
2. Proof of Attachment to Address: utility bill, 
telephone bill, cable bill, etc.  
 
When you register you will be given information 
about the SCA's Pre-K Workshops, which begin in 
February. If you have a neighbor with children who 
are of Kindergarten age and who are not yet part of 
our Forest Ave family, please pass this information 
along to them.  Any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Lawrence at 973 571-6754 or 
dlawrence@veronaschools.org. 
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Save the Date  

March 4th is Casino Night!! 
We’re very excited about our biennial Casino Night 
scheduled for March 4, 2017! It’s going to be a 
fantastic event! With the support of our families and 
community, we’ll be able to raise the necessary 
funds to complete our Forest Avenue School library 
renovation. Stay tuned for more information! 

We're currently seeking: 

 Donations from local and national businesses 
(please email us to avoid double-solicitation) 

 Unwanted/unopened gifts (tags still on) 
and/or any unwanted gift cards (bin outside 
of the office) 

 Baskets and frames-all sizes needed  (bin 
outside of the office) 

 Sponsors (please see the attached 
sponsorship form) 

We are happy to pick up any donations from your 
home as well.  If you have any questions, please 
email casinonight17@gmail.com.  We really 
appreciate your consideration and generosity!   
Thank you for your support! 

 


